
Southeast Community College Student Group 
 
The SCC NAEYC Student Group has had a very busy spring!  In celebration of the 
Week Of The Young Child student members participated in the Early Childhood 
Celebration by assisting at the Southeast Community College booth and offering 
assistance throughout the event.  The group also held a Make & Take Workshop 
emphasizing file folder games which was heavily attended by ECED students.  In early 
May the group hosted a booth at the SCC Child Development Center Carnival which 
was open to child care families and the general student population.  The group has 
selected volunteering at the USA National Special Olympic games to be held in Lincoln 

during July as their community service 
project.  The group is looking forward to 
more fund-raising opportunities as they 
prepare to attend the national 
conference in November. 
  


